
On Sunday, we will join in a glorious celebration to commemorate 130 years of of this 
church serving as a faithful witness of Jesus Christ.  We will unite as God’s diverse and 
inclusive people who for more than a century have been shining God’s light in the 
community and around the world.  We will come together as the body of Christ in 
gratitude for what has been accomplished for the last 130 years, and we will eagerly 
look forward to the next 130 years where we will discern where God is leading us and 
what God is calling us to do. 
 
Our worship service will not only be blessed with opportunities to honor the legacy of 
previous generations and continue the faithfulness of those devoted disciples, but we 
will also be enriched with an anthem by our youngest disciples as they will lead us in the 
singing of “De Colores.”  In addition, we will be strengthened in God’s word through a 
sermon by Ken Cuthbertson, and we will be nourished with a potluck luncheon following 
worship. 
 
Indeed, what a celebration it will be!  And we don’t want anyone to miss out on the 
festivities and the fellowship that we will enjoy.  We certainly anticipate this wonderful 
occasion to be together on Sunday. 


